
STALMINE-WITH-STAYNALL PARISH COUNCIL 

15 March 2022 

CLERK’S REPORT 

 
 
Parish wood 
 
Phase 1 of the tree felling work was completed by Cedarwood Tree Services on 24 
February. Cllr Booth received a complaint from a resident due to the lack of signage 
indicating works were in progress but on the whole, there have been positive 
comments from properties on the boundary of the woodland. Phase 2 will commence 
in 3 to 4 weeks’ time. Once notified of the start date, the clerk will update the website 
to advise residents that works have commenced. 
 

NALC Pay Award 2021 – 2022 

NALC has been informed that the National Joint Council for Local Government 

Services has agreed the new rates of pay applicable form 1 April 2021. A copy of the 

agreement has been emailed to Councillors.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 


